FIRELINE DESIGNER’S LETTER

(TEMPLATE)
TO ACCOMPANY APPLICATION REQUEST FOR A NEW FIRE LINE
March 29, 2019
City of Bloomington Utilities

Nancy Axsom  

PO Box 1216
Bloomington, IN  47402
Re:  Fire Line Connection,                  (address)
Dear Nancy:

Please accept this letter and hydraulic calculations for the above project.

We were given the following hydrant flow and pressure information by _____________________:
Hydrant # 25,
	
	Static,  psi
	Flow, Q gpm
	Residual, psi

	Test Date - 7/12/92
	70
	920
	65


	Fire Protection System, Design Data
	64
	
	59



Adjusted residual pressure of 59 psi at the hydrant location was employed as the maximum pressure available on which to base the design of the fire sprinkler system.  Fire line will be 6" ductile iron pipe, and will span the 85' between the point of connection at the City’s main and the base of the sprinkler system riser pipe.  A 6”, USC approved, double detector check assembly (insert model number) will be installed inside the building(s).
Attached  is a copy of our design calculation for the most demanding location.  You are probably not familiar with the software print out that is enclosed; therefore, every attempt has been made to offer notes of explanation to assist you in deciphering the calculations.  A summary page outlines the method, the assumptions made and conclusions.  Design assumptions, as well as expected head losses from the hydrant location to the base of the riser at design flow have been highlighted and labeled for your convenience.  

Please note the calculation sheets indicate that 450 gallons per minute at 40 psi will be needed at the base of the riser to assure that the sprinkler system will operate properly.  Based on our evaluation of Bloomington system pressure and capacity in the area of the project, conditions do exist to meet the fire protection system needs for the above project.

Respectfully Submitted,

John "Pyro" Burns
Quench Fire Protection
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